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Psalm 133:1
Befiold, how good and how pleasant it is for
prethern to dweil together tn Linity!

Rev. William A. Dulin Rev. Paul Winn, Jr.
President Secxetary-Treasurer

Rev. Leo Barbee, Jr. Rev. Rene F. Brown
Vice President Chaplain

October 28, 2004

Honorable Mayor Mike Rundle and
Lawrence City Commissioners

6 E. 6th Street

Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear Honorable Mayor Mike Rundie,

This letter is a follow-up to our request for additional funding in the amount of $5000.00
for the 20" Annual Martin Luther King Jr. celebration here in Lawrence, Kansas. The
additional funding is necessary to pay advance speaker fees that are currently due for
securing this year’ planned speakers. This event has continued for the last 20 years to
provide a reminder of our city and nation’s history. We hope this twentieth year to again
provide excellent speakers to inspire the Lawrence community. Time is of the essence
and we are asking for your support in approving this funding request. We will also look
forward to receiving $5000.00 later in January 2005.

Sincerely,

. oot Gt

Rev. William Dulin, President
The Ecumenical Fellowship, Inc.

cc Mr. Michael Wildgen, City Manager
Mr. Rehelio Samuel, Executive Director
Rev. Paul Winn, Speaker Selection Committee Chair



